
Dear faculty members, 
While there has been a very good response from staff and PhD students wishing to join the FoF Wellness 
Committee, very few of the faculty members have engaged (two so far). I am resending the message by 
Dean Kozak about the role and impact the Wellness Committee might have – and hopefully more of you 
will be willing to join. Your voice is very important and crucial. 
 
We anticipate the first meeting will be in the week of June 20, via Zoom for maximum flexibility. The 
time commitment would be an hour.  
In the spirit of keeping the balance, future meetings will be extremely mindful of screen and 
information/discussion overload – the least we want from this committee is to sail between Scylla and 
Charybdis.  
Thank you, 
Eli 

 
 
From: Kozak, Robert  
Sent: May 17, 2022 12:09 PM 

 
 
Colleagues, 
 
I hope that this finds you all safe and well. 
 
Last month I sent an email out to the Forestry community raising the important issue of mental health 
and wellbeing.  Thank you all for your feedback. 
 
As I said, this is a conversation that we need to be having.  The Associate Deans and I have spent a good 
deal of time discussing these issues, and we are committed to being proactive and forward-thinking in 
providing support.  We are also committed to providing the necessary resources to address the vital 
topic of mental health and wellbeing in a meaningful way. 
 
We are currently working on documentation, which, among other things, will provide information on 
supports, resources, tools, and best practices for maintaining mental wellbeing, reducing stress, and 



achieving a healthy work-life balance.  It will also list key systems, policies, and processes that the 
Faculty of Forestry has (or should have) in place.  Additionally, we are arranging a series of training and 
support workshops related to mental wellbeing in the coming weeks – please stay tuned. 
 
We would also like to take more of a grassroots approach to developing and implementing truly holistic 
solutions for our Faculty.  To that end, we are establishing a Faculty of Forestry Wellness Committee, 
building on the excellent work that Eli Koleva led for many years promoting physical health and group 
activities.  The focus of this committee will be to come up with recommendations and an action plan for 
promoting mental health and wellbeing in our community, including identifying opportunities to 
improve our systems, policies, and procedures.   
 
Our hope is that this committee would comprise staff, students, and faculty.  If you are interested in 
taking part in this important initiative, please let Eli Koleva know, and we will arrange a preliminary 
meeting shortly. 
 
All the best, 
Rob  
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